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Thursday 22nd June 2017 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
Sir William Ramsay School Annual Art and Photography Exhibition – Year 6  
 
We are delighted to offer a small selection of children in Year 6 the opportunity to visit Sir William Ramsay School to 
see their Annual Art and Photography Exhibition. The event is taking place on Wednesday 12th July during the 
morning. We aim to leave at 9:00am and return before lunch by 12:00pm. Miss Barlow will be accompanying the 
children on the trip for the duration of the visit.  
 
Please be aware that spaces are offered on a first come first served basis therefore if your child would like to take 
part, please return the reply slip as soon as possible. The deadline for returning your slip is Friday 30th June.   
 
In order for this trip to be viable, we would require two parents to take to William Ramsay and drop off the children 
to school. If you are available to volunteer, it would be greatly appreciated. If we do not receive any offers, 
unfortunately the trip cannot take place.  
 
We believe this trip would be very beneficial for the children because the visit will help the children with transition.  
 
 
Yours Sincerely  

 
 
Sarah Leighton  
Headteacher  
 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Sir William Ramsay Annual Art and Photography Exhibition – Wednesday 12th July 2017 
 
Yes,      Yes my child ……………………………………… can attend the Annual Art and Photography exhibition on Wednesday 
12th July.  I understand that my child will be transported by a helping parent. 
 
           Yes, I am able to help with transportation.  
  

 

Headteacher: Mrs Sarah Leighton 
Spring Valley Drive, Hughenden Valley, Bucks, HP14 4LR  Tel No: 01494 562501  

Email: office@hughendenprimary.co.uk  www.hughenden.eschools.co.uk 
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Hughenden Primary School 

 
Working Together, Empowering Lives, Enriching Minds 

mailto:office@hughendenprimary.co.uk
http://www.hughenden.eschools.co.uk/

